
 

 

ANGLICAN 

 INSURANCE BOARD 
SEMINAR: 14 October 2015 

Auckland Airport Conference Centre 

 

Please join us for our 2015 insurance seminar. The seminar will be focused on a 

new AllChurches initiative that will reduce administration, improve information 

and save you money. Our expectations are that you will be pleased with what 

is being arranged. 

Other important presentations will cover: 

Supreme Court Decision - Fire Service Levy 

New Requirements - Health and Safety 

Most importantly the seminar will be an opportunity for you to provide feedback and give 

AIB further direction on the insurance issues important to you. 

Who should attend? Trust Board Members, executive staff, administrators, registrars, 

accountants and anyone with responsibility for insurance decisions. 

We are expecting to start with morning tea at 9:30am and finish before 4pm. Lunch is 

scheduled for 12:30. 

 

Would you please confirm if you will be attending prior to 20 September 2015. 

 

RSVP 

dave.peters@aib.org.nz 

Ph. 09 521-3490, 0277334191  

mailto:dave.peters@aib.org.nz

